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4 July 2024  

 
 

2025 Kindergarten Information  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
Congratulations and welcome to Holy Cross Catholic Primary School, Kincumber. We are so thrilled to be 
walking with you as you prepare your child with starting ‘big school’ in 2025.  
  
I wanted to communicate some key dates that will be coming up towards the latter end of next term 
and thereafter.  
  
You are invited to attend a Parent Information Session on Tuesday 13th August at 6:00pm in the school 
hall where we will go through some relevant information regarding the upcoming wellbeing and 
orientation sessions. There is no need for your child to attend the information night. Please ensure you 
collect a Holy Cross T-shirt at the evening as we would like all children wearing it for our Wellbeing and 
Orientation sessions.  
  
Your child will be invited to attend 2 x Wellbeing Sessions. Although these sessions are optional, they will 
be a great entry to the school. The more traditional Orientation Sessions will commence early Term 4.  
  
Please see the dates and times below for your diary:  
   
The optional Wellbeing Sessions for upcoming students are on:   
 

1. Tuesday 10th September > 9:15-10:15am  
2. Tuesday 17th September > 9:15-10:15am  

The mandatory Orientation Sessions for students and parents are on:   

1. Tuesday 22nd October > 9:15-10:45am  
2. Tuesday 29th October > 9:15-10:45am  
3. Tuesday 5th November > 9:15-10:45am  

What do children need to wear and bring to the Wellbeing and Orientation Sessions?  
Their yellow Holy Cross T-shirt (provided to you at the Parent Information session) and please pack a 
small backpack, with fruit, a sandwich, bottle of water, and hat.   
   
If you have any questions in the meantime, feel free to contact us on 7256 2129 or via hck@dbb.org.au  
   
We look forward to welcoming you all in the weeks ahead.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Sonia Tannous 

Principal  
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